
I oppose this bill as it is clearly designed to indefinitely keep citizens from purchasing firearms.  You cannot have a system where 
there is no timeline for processing or the timline is so ridiculously long that people will just give up.  This is just another blatant 
attempt by the left to destroy our second amendment rights.


